
 
 

RAVENNA TOWNSHIP  
LEGAL NOTICE – Proposed Ordinance Amendment 
 

   Notice is hereby given that the Ravenna Township Planning 
Commission will hold a hearing on May 30, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Ravenna Town Hall, 20425 Red Wing Blvd., Hastings, MN for the 
purpose of reviewing, hearing from the public, and acting to make a 
recommendation regarding a proposed ordinance to amend the Ravenna 
Township Ordinance.  The proposed ordinance addresses horse 
allowances.  A copy of the proposed ordinance is posted on the Town’s 
website https://ravennatownship.org under NEWS/NOTICES.   
Interested persons are welcome to attend or submit written comments. 
          
  
Caroline Spurgeon,  
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer  
clerk@ravennatownshipmn.com 
 
 
 
 


